Wellness Committee Meeting May31, 2022 @ 1:45p.m.

Members in attendance Steve Stein Wendy Bean Sarah Bolin Terry Wuske

Discussion was held on drafting a new Wellness Policy for Board approval using the state template to replace current policy.

Discussed the promotions that the Food Service had throughout the 2021-2022 school year.

Discussed the Goals we would like to see for the 2022-2023 school year.

Terry Wuske Food Director Peotone CUSD 207U Peotone II 60468 708-258-3236 twuske@peotoneschools.org